
 

The Racine County Department of Public Works and Development Services is proposing to resurface Approximately 2.75 miles of CTH V in the Village 
of Caledonia. Construction is anticipated to start in September 2023 and be completed by the end of the year.  

 

  

CTH V Roadway Resurfacing Project                                                                  
CTH K to CTH G, Racine County 
 

 

• Remove asphalt layer, solidify base, and resurface with new 
asphalt  

• Resurface existing driveway approaches, where required 
• Install centerline rumble strips 
• Shoulder work and install new pavement marking 

Proposed Project Details 

 

Traffic Impacts  

• CTH V will be closed to through traffic. A signed detour route 
will be provided. 

• Access within the work zone (local access) will be maintained. 
• Access to all businesses and homes along CTH V will be 

maintained. 
• Disruptions to mail delivery, garbage pick-up and other town 

offered services are not anticipated. 

Reasons for the Project  

To improve the ride quality, safety, drainage and overall service life 
of the roadway. 

 



  CTH V Paving Project   
Racine County appreciates the public’s 
cooperation during construction phases of 
highway improvement projects. Please contact 
the following people with any concerns you 
may have. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Andy Oakes 
Designer 
Racine County 
(262) 886-8440 
Andy.Oakes@racinecounty.com 

Additional information is available at the link below: 
 

https://www.racinecounty.com/departments/public-works-and-development-
services/public-works/public-works-construction-projects  

 
Construction Begins September 2023 

 

Name 
Street Address 
City State Zipcode 

Matt Schumaker 
Foreman 
Racine County 
(262) 886-8440 
Matt.Schumaker@racinecounty.com 
 

Detour 
Route 


